Office for Harassment Prevention and Counselling, Kyushu University

Request for your cooperation in Questionnaire Survey on Harassment

Deadline: Tuesday, October 31

To create a healthy campus environment free from harassment, we need to hear from you. Please let us know what you think.

Questionnaire URL

For Faculty: https://forms.office.com/r/EtSTAYZxJb

For Student: https://forms.office.com/r/uURjTMufZu







🕒 Duration: 10 minutes

Privacy Policy

You will need to enter your SSO-KID to complete this survey, but this information and your responses will not be linked and you will not be personally identified.

Use of Questionnaires

- Publicize the results on the Kyushu University website.
- Strengthen training programs and cooperation with departments based on the actual situation of harassment.
- · Improvement of consultation services by the Office for Harassment Prevention and Counseling.

contact information

Office for Harassment Prevention and Counseling

Tel: 092-802-6091

Email: syjsoudan@jimu.kyushu-u.ac.jp

